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Phone:  323-653-6530 

Email:  gallred@amglaw.com 

 
 

STATEMENT OF DANIELLA MOHAZAB 

 
I want universities and institutions to take a careful look at this. I hope it 

shocks you. I hope it scares you. I hope it drives you to make sure change happens 

and policies are followed. This happened because of a doctor who sexually 

abused us and a university who overlooked it for decades.  

 

University and institution leaders — I urge you to pay close attention to the 

policies you have. Make sure to look at patient complaints and to take any sort of 

sexual abuse allegation as seriously as possible. Make sure the one making the 

claim is okay. Make sure that this doesn’t happen again. Don’t try and push it 

under the rug. Avoiding problems doesn’t fix problems.  

 

I hope our fighting inspires leaders to pay attention and protect its 

members and students and faculty.  

 

To the women that were abused by Tyndall, whether you took legal action 

or not and whether you have told anyone about it or not — you are not alone. 

Our abuse has been recognized at a higher level. We are seen. We have been 

heard. Now, we can continue to heal. Focus on ourselves. Institutional change has 
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been made, now let’s push forward towards personal growth and healing. Let’s 

move on from Dr. Tyndall and USC. Let’s be proud of what we’ve done, how 

we’ve fought. We have inspired leaders at other institutions to keep close eyes on 

their policies and students so that other women don’t have to go through what 

we did.  

 

We fought really hard for this in the past two years. Thank you to Gloria 

and her partners for believing us in 2018 and for taking on this case. Together, we 

have made a change.  
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